OCSLD Meeting

OCSLD met on Tuesday, December 5, 2023. There were 13 people in attendance in person as well as on zoom. Amanda informed the group about the holiday delivery schedule, where the system stands with new options to replace Evanced (Member Directors are feeling anxious about this process), and updates to OCPL's website adaptive technology page. She also spoke about decisions made at the Member Council meeting, and the need to streamline the process better. Directors agreed that moving forward when items are brought up for a vote at MC, the process would take at least 2 meetings with discussion happening at the first and a vote happening at the second.

I reported on the results of the Wage and Benefits Survey for the Members. We had 17 responses, which were emailed directly to Members who asked for them. Next, the group discussed Hoopla services, cost, and limiting the amount patrons can check out to save money. This led to a larger conversation about print budget vs digital budget.

Lastly, we shared good news including Santa visits, holiday parties, and the Manlius Library mural completion.

Respectfully Submitted,

Alyssa Tassone